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Centennial Trail

Centennial Trail Project Update
Skagit County Parks and Recreation

Skagit County Parks and Recreation will begin design work on the Centennial Trail this summer.
As part of this early phase:

Trail Access Notice
You may see surveyors and other contractors working along the trail in the coming weeks. We
appreciate your patience as we move forward with this exciting project!

Community Meeting — Coming This October

We’re planning a public meeting this October and want to hear from YOU!

Residents of the greater Clear Lake community will be invited to learn more, ask questions, and
share input on the Centennial Trail design.

Stay tuned for meeting details — your voice matters!
For more information, contact:

Skagit County Parks and Recreation
parksrec@co.skagit.wa.us ; (360) 416-1350



